
Pastor Mark Fuerstenau 

You may reach Pastor Mark after office hours at: 

419-302-9641       mfuerstenau@yahoo.com 

Sunday Community Groups  

Elementary: Beth Seibert    

Middle School: Bill Miron  

Friendship: Sue Heidlebaugh ~ Lee Schnelle 

Thrive/Real Life: Class-Led 

Junior Church: Megan Sanderson ~ Ryan McMichael 

Wednesday Night 

D.O.G. Pound: Sue Heidlebaugh ~ Jeanne Schnelle 6-7:30pm 

 

Please contact us with your feedback or questions! 

 
119 N. Main St., Spencerville, OH 45887 

Church Office 419-647-4451 

Office Hours: Monday, Wednesday, Friday 9:00-2:00pm 

Office Manager, Stephanie McMichael 

office@spencervilletrinity.com 

Website: www.spencervilletrinity.com 

“God’s Wisdom Not 

Human Wisdom”    

Isaiah 40: 21-31 &       

1 Corinthians 9: 16-23 

February 4, 2024 
Real People,  

Real Hope 



 

Order of Service 

Prelude                                                     L inda M orrison  

Announcements 

*Call to Worship 

  “Holy Ground”                                          Words on Screen                       

*Opening Hymn 

  “Jesus Is All the World to Me”                    UMH #469 
 

Prayer Requests and Joys 
Prayer Time  

*Hymn of Illumination 

   “On Eagle’s Wings”                                          UMH #143 

               (Sing 2 times) 

Holy Communion             UMH #12  

Children’s Chat                            Ryan McMichael  

Scripture Reading                   Mark Youngpeter  

 Isaiah 40: 21-31 & 1 Corinthians 9: 16-23  

Message                  Pastor Mark Fuerstenau 

 “God’s Wisdom Not Human Wisdom” 

*Reflection Song 

 “A Mighty Fortress”                                Praise Band 

Benediction 

May the Lord lift up his countenance upon you, and give you 
peace.  Amen 

*Sending Song 

     “Child of Love”                                                                                                           Praise Band 

 

 

*Stand in body or in Spirit  

Items of Note 

This evening members of our Church will be heading to the 
“Bishop’s Go Awards” in Powell, Ohio to be recognized for 
our GoGrant Award. This award will help us pay for new 
signage for the Church. 

We will be having an Ash Wednesday Service on Wednesday, 
February 14th time to be determined. 
 
Pastor Mark will be leading the Lenten Bible Study “The Path 
to the Cross” by Ray Vander Laan. This 5 week study will be 
on Wednesday evenings from 6:30-8:00pm starting 
Wednesday, February 21st through Wednesday, March 20th. 
 
There will be a Youth Education Committee Meeting on 
Monday February 19th at 6:30pm. 
 
ICES is looking for host families to take in Foreign Exchange 
Students next school year starting in August. If interested see 
the bulletin insert and contact Julie Lee.  
 

Prayer Requests 
 
Update on Connor. He is at home slowly healing after his two 
surgeries. Soon he will be starting radiation and chemotherapy 
to hopefully get the rest of the tumor that they were unable to 
remove. 
 
A joy that Jeanne’s granddaughter was able to beat her best 
time in her swim meet at Regionals. 
 

Prayers for Nancy McClintock as she has been sick. 
 

Giving 

Amount received last Sunday(1/28): $843.00 

Total amount received for January: $6,470 

Total needed for the Month of February: $10,308 


